
WAKEFIELD, Mass. - Hockey East announced today that Massachusetts senior forward Ray Pigozzi (Evanston, 
Ill.) has been suspended for one game stemming from an incident at 11:17 of the third period on Saturday, Feb-
ruary 11 at UMass Lowell. Pigozzi will miss the game tonight, Tuesday, February 14, against Merrimack and be 
eligible to return to the Minutemen lineup Saturday, February 18 against UMass Lowell.
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